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Hello Snowbirds! 
 
I hope you are all having a good summer!  As the weather starts to get cooler, it 
is a reminder that the 2009-2010 snowmobile season will be here soon!  Our 
monthly meetings will also be starting this month.  This year, the fire department 
is holding a training event in September and October on our regularly scheduled 
meeting date of the 3rd Wednesday night of each month.  They are able to 
accommodate us on an alternate night, so please note, our meeting schedule for 
the 2009-2010 season will be as follows: 
 
 Thursday, September 17, 2009 – 7pm 
 Thursday, October 22, 2009 – 6pm potluck, 7pm meeting 
 Wednesday, November 18, 2009 – 7pm 
 Wednesday, December 16, 2009 – 6pm potluck, 7pm meeting 
 Wednesday, January 20, 2010 – 7pm 
 Wednesday, February 17, 2010 – 6pm potluck, 7pm meeting 
 Wednesday, March 17, 2010 – 7pm 
 Wednesday, April 21, 2010 – 6pm potluck, 7pm meeting 
 
Our Landowners Appreciation BBQ was a great success this year!  Thanks again 
to all who helped make it possible! 
 
We’ve added the new Polaris 800 ATV with tracks to our trail grooming fleet!  
Come see it at Celebrate Bowdoinham, scheduled for Saturday, September 12, 
2009 (with a rain date of Sunday, September 13, 2009).  The Bowdoinham 
Snowbirds will be setting up a tent, as well as entering a float in the parade.  We 
will be working on the float on Friday night, September 11th at Kevin O’Farrell’s 
house.  It’s a fun time, and everybody is welcome to come help out!  We will also 
be setting up the tent and display the morning of September 12th before 9am.  
Come hang out at the booth during the day and spread some Snowbird cheer! 
 
The MSA has asked the Bowdoinham Snowbirds to host the 2009 Regional 
Meeting this year.  It will be held a t the fire station on Sunday, November 1st at 
2pm.  There will be a variety of guest speakers, and refreshments will be served.  
Come show your support for the MSA, and meet members of other local clubs! 
 
Is it too early to start thinking snow???  ☺ 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all at our first meeting! 
 
Valerie Chiang 
Club President 


